September 1, 2022

The Ellettsville, Indiana, Plan Commission met in regular session on Thursday, September 1, 2022, at Town Hall. David Drake called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and Pat Wesolowski led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll Call: Members participating were: David Drake, President; Dan Swafford, Vice President; Sandra Hash; Pamela Samples; and Pat Wesolowski. Terry Baker and Don Calvert were absent. Denise Line, Planning Director; and Darla Brown, Town Attorney; were also present.

Approval of the Minutes

David Drake entertained a motion to table the minutes for the regular meetings on April 7, 2022, and August 4, 2022. Sandra Hash so moved, and Pan Samples seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Monthly Conflict of Interest Statement

Old Business

New Business

Envision Ellettsville Presentation

Ron Taylor of Taylor, Siefker Williams; Leasa Siscoe of Ellettsville Main Street; and Christa Curtis, Envision Ellettsville member, presented the Envision Ellettsville Plan and answered questions.

Planning Department Updates

David Drake adjourned the meeting at 7:35 p.m.

Plan Commission Comments

Dan Swafford wants to meet every month regardless of whether there is new business to discuss. The consensus was to meet every month.

Privilege of the Floor

Adjournment

David Drake, President	Dan Swafford, Vice President
Terry Baker	Don Calvert
Sandra Hash	Pamela Samples
Pat Wesolowski	Denise Line, Secretary